---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Date: Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 8:54 PM

Subject: Re: M2025003, Russell Gulch Reclamation Project, Initial Adequacy Review
To: Greg Smith <gregorydavidsmith@gmail.com>

Greg,
The decision date has been extended to April 4th, per your request.

I'll leave it to you to decide whether you prefer to submit the complete packet or individual exhibits - whichever is easiest for you
to organize.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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On Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 8:38 PM Greg Smith <gregorydavidsmith@gmail.com> wrote:
Thanks Leigh,

We'd like to request an extension of April 4th, 2025.
We'll get to work on compiling this information and responding.
Do you want the entire application resubmitted with changes/additions? Or just resubmitting the updated exhibits?

Greg Smith
406.595.6100

On Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 16:58 Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> wrote:
Greg,

The initial adequacy review letter is attached.
Please request a suitable extension by email.

Let me know if you have any questions,
Leigh

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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